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Your Waterfront License with Vancouver 
Fraser Port Authority 

 
 
 

You may have received a call from the Vancouver Port 
Authority  on a fact finding mission regarding the waterfront 
License issue we have been diligently working on . 
 
For the past several months we have been attempting to meet 
with Port officials to discuss the egregious terms of the new 
proposed license agreements that would replace your existing 
license agreement and they have declined our invitations  . 
We have had several email campaigns requesting answers to the 
changed agreements , questions raised at the AGM by individual 
homeowners prompted by our email campaigns , email and 
phone correspondence directly with the VP of Real estate 
Jennifer Natland as well as Robin Sylvester the former CEO as 
well as other officials at a senior level and now there is a fact 
finding campaign by the Port by lower level employees again , in 



particular Roxanne Nero an administrative assistant at the Port. 
 
We discussed in length at the Townhall held by the ARC ( 
Alderside Residents Committee ) last Thursday July 27th at Old 
Orchard Hall in Port Moody that engaging with the Port on any 
level on an individual basis could prove very dangerous as they 
are trying to divide and conquer the individual licensees one at a 
time . 
 
If you are or have been contacted by the Port we would request 
that you  advocate for them to engage with us as group in a public 
setting and to contact the Alderside Residents Committee.  Refer 
all inquiries through the committee.  If you have already had a 
discussion, please forward that discussion to the committee 
 
We would encourage any affected homeowners that have been 
contacted to forward any and all communication through the 
Alderside residents committee as the Port has recognized this as 
a formal committee and we will advocate on everyone's behalf to 
get a public hearing where all individuals can be heard and we 
can place this forum on the public record . 

If there are other community associations or individuals  that 
would like us to invite to join in communicating to affected 
stakeholders we would encourage you to contact us 
at aldersiderescom@gmail.com 
 

Alderside Residents Committee  
Ryan Sayer  
Pat Dennett  
Ken Backman  
Daphne Herberts  
Dave Reed  
Darren Ferbey  
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Please direct any questions/inquiries to the following email:  
aldersiderescom@gmail.com  
 
****TROPICA has sponsored this notice at the request of a member/resident. 
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